
 

 

 

Friday 24th May 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Year 6 Show 

 

Rehearsals for the Year 6 show are well underway and the children are having a huge amount of fun 

learning their parts! Here are a few things to be thinking about over half term: 

 

Costumes 

You should have received a costume slip detailing what they will need. When you have the costume 

ready, please send it into school in a named carrier bag on a clothes hanger. If you are having 

trouble finding a particular item, please let the school know and we will do our best to help.  

 

Learning Lines 

It would be fantastic if children could come back from half term knowing their lines. Obviously, 

exceptions will be made for those with a lot of lines to learn, as we appreciate it will take them longer. It 

is helpful for children to also learn the line before theirs - this helps them remember when to speak. 

 

Songs 

Children will also need to be able to sing the show songs without a script. We will be practising these at 

school but it’s also helpful to listen to the songs at home. The children can find them on google 

classroom. 

 

Dates 

The show will be performed for parents on the evenings of 10th and 11th July. Tickets and further 

information will be available closer to the time. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

The Upper Junior Team 

 

 

 

 



 

 


